
Welcome to Highwood Primary & Nursery 

 

 

 

At Highwood we not only promote academic and sporting 

excellence but we also place a huge emphasis on teaching 

children the skills they need to become effective 

learners.  These learning behaviours are Perseverance, 

Teamwork, Curiosity, Creativity, Reflection and 

Independence.  We strongly believe that if our children 

continually develop these skills alongside making academic 

progress, then we have been successful in preparing them for 

our ever changing world. 

We celebrate the diversity of cultures within our school community and welcome the opportunity 

to develop our children as positive citizens within society.  This is where our motto becomes a living 

statement, as we truly believe that we have a school “Where Individuals Matter”.  Our ethos is to 

focus on every child being happy at Highwood; to help them make progress and achieve their own 

ambitions.  With this individual focus, our whole school outcomes will continue to improve and help 

us develop Highwood into an ‘Outstanding’ school. 

Highwood prides itself on our inclusive nature.  This is epitomised through the exceptional work 

undertaken in our Speech and Language Unit attached to the school.  With spaces for 24 children 

with EHCPs for language impairment from all over Wokingham, the children have access to expert 

provision as well as integrated support in a mainstream classroom.  All children with SEND are valued 

at Highwood and we tailor our curriculum content to make sure everyone has the chance to succeed 

and make progress. 

Our website will hopefully give you an insight into the school and also the opportunities that all of 

our children are given.  If there is further information you require then we would highly recommend 

a visit to see the school in action.  If you wish to visit, please contact the school office to arrange a 

time. 

Thank you. 

Matt Hickey 

Headteacher 
 

HIGHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL IS COMMITTED TO THE SAFEGUARDING OF CHILDREN.  
MR MATT BEVAN IS RESPONSIBLE FOR CHILD PROTECTION. 


